
Moville City Council  
March 4, 2015 
 
Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:30pm Roll Call: Nate Bauer, Jake Thomas, Russ Spotts, and 
Kirk Lubbers are present.  Al Wingert is absent.  Bauer motioned to approve minutes from 02/18/15 seconded 
by Lubbers;  
 
Public Hearing concerning the 2015-16 city budget was held to accept public comments. None received, 
Thomas motioned to close the hearing, seconded by Bauer.  All ayes motion approved.   Lubbers motioned to 
approve the 2015-16 Budget, seconded by Bauer, all ayes motion approved. 
 
Mayor Fisher provided an update concerning the Rec Center project that is being planned, Chris Countryman 
is planning to attend next meeting to provide more updates to the council.  
 
Attorney Metcalf provided an update concerning the lot located at 24 S. 2

nd
 Street, a process server is 

attempting to locate the owner Cheryl Bryant in Arizona. Update expected at the next meeting 
 
Spotts motioned to approve open burning dates for yard waste be April 18

th
 - May 3rd, seconded by Thomas, 

all ayes motion approved. 
 
After a discussion concerning spraying for insects again this summer, Bauer motioned to approve 2015 
contract for Hansen Pest Control for spraying this summer $1,700 per month for 16 treatments, seconded by 
Lubbers.  Roll call of members present:  Yes-Bauer, Lubbers, Spotts  Ney-Thomas.  Motion is approved and 
accepted. 
  
With no further business Bauer motioned to adjourn at 6:15 p.m., seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion carried.   
 
The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, March 17, 2015 @ 5:30 p.m. 
 
Jackie Stender   James Fisher 
City Clerk  Mayor 


